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LUNCH MONITORS NEEDED!
We are still in need of additional lunch monitors to supervise students daily from 11:25am to 12:25pm.  If you are interested or even if you are only available a couple of days per week please contact Ms. Wright at the main office at 902-462-6010 
.
WATER BOTTLES
Please remember to send your child to school every day with a water bottle.  Our new fountains can only be used as filling stations due to ongoing Covid concerns.

CROSSWALK CONCERNS

Please remember to slow down in front of Caldwell Road!  Do not to stop on the crosswalk when turning into Caldwell Road School’s parking lot.  When pulling out of the parking lot, there is only one exiting lane.  It is our shared responsibility to keep students safe.  This is especially important during entry and dismissal times when there are many vehicles on school property.

May 2022
	UPCOMING EVENTS

	Wednesday May 4
	6:30pm – SAC Zoom Meeting


	Monday May 16
	Grade 3 Provincial Assessment Begins



	Wednesday May 18
	Kung Jadee Storyteller – Virtual Classroom Visit


	Thursday May 19 

	African Drumming
Grades 3 - 6

	Monday May 23
	Victoria Day



SCHOOL MESSENGER SAFE ARRIVAL

Our new School Messenger Safe Arrival system launched last week and is working very well.  Parents are now able to report future absences using a toll-free number, the PowerSchool Parent Portal or an app. If a student is absent and the absence has not been reported in advance, parents will receive a notification via email, text, and phone from SchoolMessenger. All three methods are available 24 hours a day, 7 days a week.  Up to five consecutive absences can be recorded at once. 
CRIMINAL RECORDS CHECKS
Several classroom teachers are in the process of planning year end field trips.  Parents who wish to volunteer as chaperones must provide documentation of a current Criminal Records Check and Child Abuse Registry.  The Criminal Records Check is valid for three years.  Check with Ms. Wright at the office if you’re unsure if your documentation has expired. The Department of Community Services has advised that Child Abuse Register Searches can now be requested online, at the following link: https://beta.novascotia.ca/apply-child-abuse-register-search. They will continue to accept paper applications via mail as well. In either case (submitted online or by mail), the confirmation letter will continue to be mailed to the applicant via regular mail.
Office 462-6010 / Safe Arrival line 462-6013  https://car.hrce.ca


E-mail – cres@hrce.ca





PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE





I feel very fortunate to have been the principal of Caldwell Road School for the past four years.  I appreciate all the support I have received from staff, parents and community members and it has been a pleasure getting to know and working with your children.  Effective June 30 I will be retiring.  Please join me in welcoming Mamoona Brace as your newly appointed principal for the 2022-2023 school year.  Ms. Brace is currently the principal at Ocean View Elementary in Eastern Passage.  She brings a wealth of elementary experience and will be a great asset to our school and school community.


 Donald Morrison

















